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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 

  

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! 

 

Psalm 34:4 I sought the Lord, and he heard me, and delivered me from all my fears.  

  

I pray that the Lord has been blessing each of you and your ministries during this Covid-19 virus. Even though we have been 

under quarantine at home and curfews have been enforced. You can never quarantine the Word of God!! It will always go forth 

and accomplish His perfect Will. I Praise the Lord that we have seen souls saved during this pandemic and we give all the glory 

to God!! 

 

                           
                      The power of the gospel                         Rose                                       Meliana                                          Dow 

                                                     
                                 Ryder                                                     Bob                                              Please pray for their new faith in Christ!! 

 

  Thank you for partnering with us through your prayers and financial giving!! Because of your faithfulness, the Lord has allowed 

us to serve here on Kauai with the added blessing of seeing souls set free from the bondage of sin by the life changing power of 

the gospel. 

  

Thank you for praying for Patty! She has been improving with the new weekly infusion treatment that was recommended by the 

specialist in Pittsburg. We Praise the Lord that she can now walk without the use of a walker and she does not need the 

assistance of a wheelchair!! All glory to our Lord!! 

  

Serving the Lord on Kauai, 

Bro. George, Patty and Priscilla  


